ADVERTISEMENT

BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR DESIGNER
Under Massachusetts General Laws, c. 7, s. 30, et seq. the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) requests proposals for Engineering Services for the Chelsea Creek Wetlands Restoration and Habitat Conservation project in East Boston, MA.
Project fees will follow the schedule as stated in the Request for Proposals (RFP). Applicants must be Registered Professional Engineers in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts or will obtain Massachusetts registration for the project. Due to the predominance of marine engineering related issues on the project, the BRA will look favorably upon proposals from firms with a past history of similar projects as the lead consultant.

The RFP and the Designer Qualification Statement (DQS) may be obtained in person at the BRA offices at 22 Drydock Avenue, Second Floor, Boston, MA, 02210, at no charge. Inquiries may be directed to Mr. Richard McGuinness, Deputy Director for Waterfront Planning, at (617) 918-4323.
The RFP will be available on or about Tuesday, April 3rd, 2012. A pre-proposal meeting shall take place at 3:00pm on Tuesday, April 17th, 2012 at 22 Drydock Avenue in South Boston, by RSVP only. Interested parties must RSVP with Richard McGuinness at (617) 918-4323 by Thursday, April 12th, 2012 to attend the pre-proposal meeting due to the limited capacity aboard the Boston Harbor Patrol boat for the site visit of the Chelsea Creek project locations. Proposals must be submitted by the end of day on Thursday, April 26, 2012, to 22 Drydock Avenue, 2nd floor, South Boston, MA, 02210.
Peter Meade, Director

Boston Redevelopment Authority
